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Hi 
 
My name is Steve Robertson and I am an independent freelance 
professional photographer. This email is to indicate that I oppose the 
Orphan Works bill as it an directly affect my livelihood. It is already tough 
enough in todays economy to compete and this bill will hurt small 
photographers even more.
 
Thanks
Steve Robertson
 
 

mailto:/O=EOP/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=INTELLECTUALPROPERTY



